
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P&C Meeting  
There will be a P&C meeting on Wednesday  
5th September from 7pm.  All Welcome.  
 
There is only a month to go to the 150th!  The 
P&C will be catering for morning and afternoon 
tea as well as lunch on the Saturday and 
breakfast on the Sunday.  As well as baking, we 
will need lots of helpers on the day to serve food 
and help on stalls selling memorabilia, etc.   
 
If you are unable to help on the day, please 
make sure you prepare some baking as we are 
expecting lots of visitors. 
 
P&C Working Bee  
The next working bee will be on Sunday 9th 
September.  Please try and make it. 
 
UNE Science Visit 
On Friday 7 September the students will be 
involved in the UNE Discovery Voyager 
program at school.  This will include some 
exciting topics:  Dynamic Bodies, Curious 
Chemicals, Physics of Sound, and The Science 
of Soils.  Cost will be covered by the school. 
 
Sydney Trip 
Those students attending the Opera House Trip - 
final payments ($100) due by September 14th. 
 
Fruit Roster 
We still have quite a few places to fill for Soup, 
please. (week 8, 9 & 10) 
Week 7 Tuesday 4th – Lynne (Fruit), Thursday 
6th - Lucie (SOUP) 
 
Uniform Order 
Mrs Ward will be placing a uniform order this 
week – if you would like anything, please let her 
know by Wednesday 29th. (tomorrow) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kentucky Public School 150th 
The school will be celebrating 150 years on the 
long week-end of Sept29-Oct 1.   
We have a Facebook page set up where 
information will be published.  Please like and 
share it so we can get the word out there. 
www.facebook.com/KPS150     
 
If you know anyone who is not on Facebook 
and would like to know about it, please feel free 
pass a copy on to them (or send their 
email/address to KentPS150@gmail.com so we 
can send one on to them) 
      
If you have any photos we can use in a slide 
show, please email them (with approx. year) to 
KentPS150@gmail.com 
 
Don’t forget to book for the dinner on Saturday 
29th.  RSVP to Melinda by Friday 14th 
September. 
 
If you are heading to Armidale, Tamworth (or 
other places...) please collect some Flyers from 
school and pop them up at visitor information 
centres, community noticeboards etc. 
 
P&C Name Pavers for 150th 
The P&C is organising Name Pavers to create a 
path in the garden.  Please find attached an order 
form for a name paver.  They will cost $35 per 
paver.  Please feel free to share.  More order 
forms are available at school. 
 
The P&C has decided to extend the due date 
till the reunion week-end (Saturday Sept 29th) 
 
 
Make sure you check out the latest FOCUS 
Magazine – there are some great articles about 
the 150th and Kentucky Spring Fair! 
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